Developmental Trajectories of Infants' Object Exploration in Socio-emotional and Physical contexts: A Micro-Genetic Longitudinal Study
Summary comments

Dear authors,
I have reviewed the revised draft of your ISF proposal with some pleasure. It is clear to me that the newer version is an improvement that addresses the comments from the reviewers. Although all three reviewers made positive comments about your research, they voiced concerns that centered on two aspects: the novelty and the methods.
I think you have addressed the issue of novelty very directly in the proposal. You also provided a greater level of detail regarding the methods (e.g., the purpose of the phases—as well as the reduction from 4 to 3). However, as I read the proposal, I still had questions about some of the details (e.g., counterbalancing of toys).
As I have made many comments in the main document, I will not repeat them all here, but you will notice that I focused on section 4 (design and methods) as this is the portion of the proposal that (a) can have a great impact on how the proposal is perceived, and (b) needs the greatest attention in terms of clarity of communication of your research.
However, I have also tried to make edits/suggestions for clarity elsewhere in the document. I have occasionally added a comment about checking whether my edits preserve your intentions, as there were some cases where I could not entirely understand a sentence and attempted to rewrite it according to what I believed the point was. 
I sincerely hope that my edits, comments, and suggestions are helpful and clear. If you require clarification of any of comments, please contact Meredith at ALE, and she will pass your requests on to me.
Best wishes for a successful grant!



